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Update on the Paramedic Services Master Plan 2021 – 2031 
 

On September 19, 2024 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. The Regional Chair write a letter to Provincial Minister of Health requesting an update 

on the Models of Care Innovation Fund and advocating for stable, sustainable 

provincial funding for the Region’s Improving Patient Access to Care in the 

Community Program. 

2. The Regional Clerk circulate this report to the local municipalities, local hospitals, 

York Region Ontario Health Teams and the Ministry of Health for information. 
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